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Dear Council Member: 

GLOBAL ENVIRONME \IT FACILITY 
INVESTING IN OUR PlANET 

Dxember 01,2015 

FAO as the Implementing Agency for the project ent tled: China: A Ne·v Green Line: 
Mainstreaming Biodiversity Conservation Objectives and 1 'ractices into Chin,z 's Water Resources 
Management Policy and Planning Practice~ has submitted the attached propo;ed project 
document for CEO endorsement prior to final approval of th ~ project document in accordance with 
FAO procedures. 

The Secretariat has reviewed the project dJCument. l _ is consistent with the proposal 
approved by Council in March 20 14 and the proposed proje :t remains consiste1tt with the 
Instrument and GEF policies and procedures. The attached t xplanation prepare j by F AO 
satisfactorily details how Council's comments and those of he STAP have bee 1 addressed. I am, 
therefore, endorsing the project document. 

We have today posted the proposed project docume1 ton the GEF website at 
www. TheGEF.org. If you do not have access to the Web, y« ·U may request the iocal field office of 
UNDP or the World Bank to do\\-nload the document for yc J. Alternatively, yc·u may request a 
copy of the document from the Secretariat. If you make sue t a request, please confirm for us your 
current mailing address. 
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Sincerely, 

~~~ ~g.u 
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